
 

 
 

Main Office: 01233 622673  Website: availablewww.kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk 
Email: office@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk Mobile: 07541 316018 / 07933 251456 
Breakfast Club: administration@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk 
After School Club: Vanessa 07749 280043/ 01233 713813 
Caterlink Catering:     kitchen@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk     

KMAC Uniform: www.kentschooluniform.com  

ACHIEVEMENTS 
 

Learning Award 
Isabella WP, Emerson C, Zara O, Noah M, Thomas M, Harry P,  

Grace F, Freddie W, Kyle W, Rhys B, Eden-Grace B & Callum H. 
 

Value Award 
Isla-Rose S, Jessica M, Bonnie R, Freya W, Alice L, Annabelle M,  

Tyler T, Johan H, Oliver D, Honie M, Alicia A. 
 

 

House Points 
 

Becket          560  
Dickens                  683  
Churchill           617 
Harvey           662         
Holmes         604     
Shakespeare           662 

CONGRATULATIONS 
TO: 

This week’s winner 

DICKENS 

PRAYER SPACE 
Dear Jesus, 

Please show me how to spend this day. 
 

Sharing your love in every way. 
 

Help me to be kind to everyone. 
 

To play and laugh and have lots of fun. 
 

Shining your light and giving your grace. 
 

Sharing your joy with a smile on my face! 

AR READING AWARD 
 

 
Class of the week 

1B 
 

Highest % pass rate 
Excellent Reading 

PARENTS CONSULTATIONS 
 

Parent consultations appointments  
close this evening at 7pm.    

 
To book follow this link: 

 

https://kingsnorthcep.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
If you are having problems booking online, please contact the office urgently on Monday. 

 
This year’s appointments will be via video link you will have a strict 5 minutes consultation that can’t 

overrun, even if you are late joining the meeting.    
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POSTER COMPETITION 
 

Thank you for everyone that has designed a poster for this competition.  
They are all amazing and we will be displaying them in and around school. 

 
We now have the difficult discision of choosing the winners and we will notify them on 

Friday 23rd October. 
 

Prizes will be given for the top 3 designs. 
 

 

THINGS TO REMEMBER: 
 

HALF TERM HOLIDAY 
 

Last day of term is Friday 23rd October. School opens again on Tuesday 3rd November. 
 

 
Please keep 2 metres apart at drop off and collection times 

 

COVID -19  
 

We have set up an email address if you or your child tests positive for Covid 19, please email the school 
on cv19positive@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk this email address is checked regularly by SLT. 

 

SCHOOL DINNERS 
 

Pack lunches only no hot food on this Thursday 15th October as it is 11+ day. If you would like the 
school to provide a packed lunch and your child is in YR 3-6 please let the office know and pay via 

Scopay. If your child is in YR R-2, there is no charge due to universal free school meals. 
 

HAIR BANDS 
 

Only black or red plain hair bands to be worn in hair please. No bows or flowers please. 
 

BREAKFAST CLUB 
 

Please do not drop and leave your children if breakfast club is not open.  

 
OFSTED VISIT 

 
The visit from Ofsted went very well this week; a letter from the Ofsted team will follow soon. 

Thank you for all of your encouragement and positive messages. 
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